
MVD Procedural Quick Update #99 
 
 
RE: City of Las Cruces Special Plate 
Effective date: September 4, 2009 
 
Date: September 3, 2009 
To: All MVD 
From: Mac Lewis, MVD Policy and Procedures Manager  
 
[This is the latest in a series of procedural updates. These updates deal with specific MVD 
procedures and practices. Managers and Supervisors should consistently distribute the 
updates to all personnel and integrate them into regular information and training sessions.] 
 
 
The City of Las Cruces special plate is now available for order by residents of Las 
Cruces, using the new Application for City of Las Cruces Plate form (MVD-10099).  
 
 
Sec. 66-3-424.23 NMSA 1978 provides for issuance of a special City of Las Cruces 
registration plate to vehicle owners who are residents of Las Cruces, New Mexico. 
 

 
 
The new plate is available only to residents of Las Cruces. When a person holding a special 
City of Las Cruces registration plate ceases to reside in Las Cruces, that person shall 
immediately remove the special City of Las Cruces registration plate from the vehicle; 
return it to the Motor Vehicle Division; and exchange it for another plate. 
 
For purposes of plate issuance to residents of Las Cruces, the vehicle’s current registration 
must show a Las Cruces (street or P.O. Box) address. No additional proof of residence is 
required. 
 
The fee payable for the initial issuance of a special City of Las Cruces registration plate and 
for each subsequent renewal is thirty-seven dollars ($37.00) in addition to regular vehicle 
registration fees. Twenty-five dollars ($25.00) of the fee collected for each registration plate 
shall be distributed to the city of Las Cruces Recreation Fund.   
 
 
 
Field office managers and supervisors should refer any comments or questions regarding 
this Procedural Quick Update to their Bureau Chiefs, with cc to mac.lewis@state.nm.us. 
Others are encouraged to direct comments or questions directly to Mac Lewis. 
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